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2021-2022 Street Improvement Project
Lake County & City of Two Harbors
Construction Update 10-7-21

Concrete work is complete on 8th Street north of 5th Avenue and 4th Avenue west of 8th Street. Operations have transitioned to preparation for paving these locations. Grading was completed earlier this week within the active project area. Proposed bituminous patches and driveways were also excavated and filled with base material for patching on Friday afternoon.
Ulland Brothers plans to have their paving crew on-site late Friday to begin patching and paving driveways designated for bituminous pavement. Mainline roadway paving will begin on Saturday October 7th. The crew intends to complete paving but it will likely carry into Monday. Note, after pavement is placed and compacted please wait to drive on it for at least 4 hours and refrain from overturning your wheels while stationary. This will result in damage to the new pavement.
Next week expect to see pavement painting, turf restoration, and sign placement. These operations in conjuction with final clean up will be the end of work for the 2021 construction season. Any remaining work after October will be addressed as part of the 2022 construction season.
There will be increased construction traffic with paving operations and it should be taken into consideration while traveling within the active construction zone. Remember, be aware of your surroundings. Keep a safe distance and use your best judgement. Safety is the number one priority. If you have any questions reach out to myself or one of the contacts listed on the project website. 

Thank you,

Adam Nix
Bolton & Menk, Inc. 
(218) 830-0512
adam.nix@bolton-menk.com
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